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Carly Anderson

From: Emily Williams <support@coachfederation.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 7, 2018 12:54 PM

To: carly@carlyanderson.com

Subject: Re: Program Accreditation Quarterly Update Call - Question

Hello, 
Thank you for your email and I apologize for the delay in response.  I am currently experiencing a high email and phone 
call volume and appreciate your patience as I work through this. 
 
The change to the portfolio process will not impact the MCC application at this time.  Those applicants will still be able to 
submit CCEs with their other training as they have in the past.  For the ACC and PCC credentials, they are still able to 
submit CCE training towards those credentials, however, the applicant will need to show how each training that is 
accredited as a CCE provided them with comprehensive coach training that includes the ICF definition of coaching, Code 
of Ethics and Core Competencies, and is organized in a scope and sequence that encourages the growth of the coach. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance or if you have any additional questions. 
 
All the best,   

Emily Williams,   
Program Accreditation Manager   
International Coach Federation   
2365 Harrodsburg Rd, Ste. A325 

Lexington, KY 40504 USA   
Coachfederation.org   
+1.888.423.3131   

Please know that I will be out of the office beginning March 29, 2018, through April 06, 2018.  There may be 
email response and application review delays during this time. 

This email message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient or person responsible for delivering this confidential communication to the intended recipient, you have received this communication in 
error, and any review, use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying, or other distribution of this email message and any attached files is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this confidential communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this e-mail message and 

permanently delete the original message.   

On Wed, Feb 21 at 5:17 PM , Carly Anderson <carly@carlyanderson.com> wrote:  

Hi Emily, and All at ICF! 
  
Can you clarify the following: 
  
I understand the desire to distinguish ACTP and ACSTH providers, especially for first 
credential coach-specific training. And that CCE’s are for continuing education, not for 
first credential. 
  
Does that mean that for a coach who has their ACC and is now applying for their PCC. 
Can they use some Core Competency CCE’s to make up any shortfall they may have 
toward 125 hours of coach-specific training? Same if coach has PCC and is now 
applying for MCC? 
  
  

Warmest regards, 

 
Carly  


